June 8, 2020
Cincinnati City Council
City Hall

801 Plum Street
Cincinnati, Ohio 45202

Dear City Council:

I am urging you to continue to fund the Center for Closing the Health Gap. The community-health grassroots organization is working to eliminate racial and ethnic health disparities in Greater Cincinnati. For over 16 years, the Health Gap has reached over 414,642 people through various programs and initiatives. Since 2004, the Health Gap has used a grassroots mobilization model to engage, empower, and advocate for people in the pursuit of building a culture of health in Cincinnati, where we live, work and play. 
· Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn and Walnut Hills have impacted 1,000 participants annually.
· The organization has reached over 414,642 people through its Do Right! Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right.

· Over 120,000 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 35,000 health screenings have been performed and countless valuable health information provided. 
· The Health Gap’s Do Right! Kids Initiative has 2,026 students participating in in-school and afterschool activities. 
· The Wellness Series impacted 335 families in 2018 and 2019 with vital health information that has helped create a culture of health within the community. 
The City’s funding is crucial to the Health Gap’s continued work of meeting people where they are in order to improve our health outcomes. I urge you to continue to support the important work of eliminating ethnic and racial health disparities. 
Sincerely, 
